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House Judiciary Committee Members 
 
I am resoundingly and STRONGLY  
AGAINST  
 
HB 5663 
 
NO partnership with D.H.S. and I.C.E.  
NONE!!! 
 
This administration is distorting FACT and destroying OUR communities. 
I do not support the use state or municipal funds used to create partnership with D.H.S. or I.C.E. 
 
 
san shoppell 
riverside, RI 
 
 
 


